
 

Dear Families, 

Welcome Back 

I hope that you had a wonderful Easter with just a splash of normal! I think we 

managed to have a little of every season in two short weeks. I think I suffered 

both sunburn and frostbite but I enjoyed getting out and about a little more. 

The PTA Treasure Trail event at Sand Hutton saw a steady trickle of families 

deliver their answer sheets and say hello yesterday. The sun managed to shine 

a little. Thank you to all those who supported the event in any way. We will be 

drawing a winner tomorrow once we have ensured there are no further entries 

arriving by post. 

Despite the further lifting of restrictions, we continue to maintain our separate 

schools and groups within these for the time being. We very much hope that 

this will change soon but in the meantime we will carry on sharing collective 

worship through TEAMS. 

We are able to start offering after school sports clubs. This is an exciting step 

forward.  You will receive a further email regarding after school clubs by a 

different email. 

One more small piece of housekeeping, to be aware of. The Governors have 

agreed a price increase of 10p per meal for school dinners from September. 

We will of course remind you again but I thought it made be helpful to have 

advance notice of upcoming changes. 

Thank you for your continuing support. Please don’t hesitate to contact 

school/your class teacher if you have any concerns. 

With every best wish 

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools 


